SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT
JUNE 25, 2012

1.  Multiple trainings are occurring all summer for administrators and teachers
A.  CIITS – Continuous Improvement Instructional Technology System
B. New Teacher Effectiveness Evaluation System  - We are a pilot site.  It is a four-day training with 40 additional hours of on-line training for principals to become certified.

2.  High School Roof Leak – Construction company has accepted full responsibility.  We also had our insurance adjuster come and look at the damages to be certain we were being treated fairly by the construction company’s insurance company.


3.  We currently have two open teaching positions – kindergarten and high school social studies.  We have some young administrators and teachers who we’ve invested a lot of professional development in who are valuable members of our team and who are also

4.  We have invited all of our elected county and state officials to a meeting July 30th from 7:00-9:00 P.M. to share with them the progress of our school district.  (See draft handout)

5. [bookmark: _GoBack]I will be on vacation July 7-14.  Mr. Whalen and Mr. Spahn will be available if you need immediate assistance.  You can always reach me through my cell phone by emailing, texting, or calling.
